
PLEASE JOIN US 
We’re Breaking New Ground on Our 

Future Home in Livingston County 

Groundbreaking 
Ceremony 

October 9th, 2018  
at 3:00 pm 

Bring a shovel and 
be a part of this 

community event 

Refreshments will 
be served 

All are welcome! 

300 E. GRAND RIVER 
BRIGHTON, MI 

Parking lot behind First 
Presbyterian Church 
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